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Dear Applicant
Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at St James the Less Catholic Primary School and for requesting an application pack.  
This is an excellent opportunity for an inspirational, enthusiastic, caring and strong leader to continue the great work carried out under the current headteacher.  You would be working in partnership with Governors and staff to maintain, develop and enhance the many good aspects of the school.   We continue to be classed as Good by Ofsted following their visit in January 2023.
Visitors always say that our school is a happy one, with hard working, enthusiastic staff providing sound and effective teaching in all year groups.  This is aligned to a strong Catholic ethos, which has the welfare and happiness of pupils and staff at it’s heart.
Our section 48 report states that we are outstanding in all categories, and we enjoy strong links with our parish. 
You will find further information on our website www.stjamesthelessschool.co.uk and you are welcome to visit so you can see for yourself our many attributes.  
Should you feel that you would like to lead us in the future, we look forward to receiving your application
Yours sincerely

Berni Nightingale
Chair of Governors
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